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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Schools across Southend are joining up with Essex Police for an important project called Operation 
Encompass. This will involve reporting to schools, prior to the start of the next school day, when a child has 
experienced domestic abuse. 
 
Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the school staff, known as a key adult, is trained to liaise 
with the police and to confidentially use the information that has been shared following a domestic abuse 
incident. We can then ensure that the school is able to make provisions for possible difficulties the children, 
or their families, might have. 
 
We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils and we believe this will be extremely beneficial 
for all those involved. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Aggus 
Vice Principal 
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